
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

In the Matter of Change of NOTICE FROM THE
Location of Committee of the BOARD OF EDUCATION
Board Meetings

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School
District No. 625

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section

123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby change the location of Committee of the Board meetings

from Conference Rooms A and B of the Administration Building, located at 360 Colborne

Street, to Conference Room 5A of the Administration Building, located at 360 Colborne Street.

This change will begin with the October 4, 2022 Committee of the Board Meeting.  Meeting

start time shall remain at 4:30 p.m. unless otherwise noted.

Dated:  September 19, 2022

Jim Vue
Chair, Board of Education
Independent School District No. 625
Saint Paul Public Schools


